


















Dear IEI Management, 

I am working in Masprocon since January 2018 and posted in Hyderabad. I don’t have Offer Letter not 

an salary slip. Due to corona virus lockdown, I am working from home and as this situation goes well I 

will surely provide you the experience and date of joining letter. 

Regards, 

Faiz Ahmed 

 


